
 
 

 
 

Growing a Greater Tomorrow Fund 
Guidelines for Donations 

 
Donations will NOT be accepted until 8:00 am on Tuesday, December 3rd at Hobart Arena and 
must be made in person.   
 
 
Please follow the guidelines listed below when considering making a matching gift through The 
Troy Foundation’s Growing a Greater Tomorrow Fund: 

 
 Only gifts to tax deductible charitable organizations in good standing that serve the 

residents of Troy will be matched. 
 Programs operated by a church that serve the residents of Troy AND are non-

denominational in nature, may also qualify to be matched (Backpack Program, First 
Place Food Pantry, Richards Chapel Lunch program, etc.). 

 Schools are not eligible to be matched through this program, but have an opportunity to 
apply for Apple Grants each spring. 

 A maximum of $250 to each individual organization per donor. 
 $2,500 is the maximum amount matched per household (only $250 may be given to an 

individual organization). 
 Each organization may be matched only up to $10,000. 
 Donations will be matched on a first come, first served basis until the funds are depleted. 
 Online donations will not be matched. 
 Organizations cannot make gifts to be matched from themselves or other organizations. 
 Advisors of Charitable Checking Funds and Donor Advised Funds may have donations 

matched from their funds ONLY if the request is received by stopping by to complete a 
distribution form. 

 All donations must be made in person during the Growing A Greater Tomorrow event.  
Donors unable to make a donation in person may make their donation using a personal 
representative. Please call the Foundation to make arrangements to do so. 

 Gifts of cash cannot be accepted. 
 
 
Please contact The Troy Foundation should you have any questions at 937-339-8935. 


